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January 16, 2025 
 
 
To:  SCCA Contractor, Allied or ADR Member 
 
RE: The Albert H. Atwood Safety Achievement Award 
 
 
Dear Contractor Member, 
 
We are pleased to announce it is time for your company to apply for the Albert H. Atwood Safety 
Achievement Award.   

 
ALBERT H. ATWOOD SAFETY ACHIEVEMENT AWARD 

 
The Albert H. Atwood Safety Achievement Award will be presented to a member for singular and 
distinctive performance or achievement by a company, an individual, or crew, in consideration of a 
collection of factors making a substantial contribution in the safety and accident prevention area, 
which will be determined by our Safety Committee.  
 

Applications must be received by the SCCA by February 14, 2025.  Applications received after this 
date will not be considered for the 2024 awards.  You may submit this via mail to: SCCA, 600 City 
Parkway West, Ste. 165, Orange, CA 92868; email to adisanto@sccaweb.org.  Please confirm that we 
have received your application.   
 

Accompanying the nomination should be a detailed explanation signed by the owner or president of 
your company citing all factors to be considered by the Safety Committee in making its judgment. 
 

All applications will be reviewed at the Safety Committee meeting on February 20, 2025.  You will be 
notified of your nomination’s status by email prior to the Safety Awards Banquet, to be held on March 
12, 2025. 
 

Please, only one submission per contractor member for the Albert H. Atwood Safety Achievement 
Award.  Your participation in this program will make it a great success for our association, its officers, 
directors, and our membership.  
 

Thank you very much, 
 

Jeff Klante, Chair 
Larry Pim, Co-Chair  
SCCA Safety Committee 
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